Yellowstone River Ranch

Landowners’ Corporation
PO Box 452, Columbus, MT 59019

Notice To All Yellowstone River Ranch Property Owners

As required in Section 8.3 of the By-Laws of the Yellowstone River Ranch Landowners’
Corporation, the Board of Directors has determined that the maintenance assessment for the
Budget Year July 1, 2012 through June 30, 2013 shall be $300 per lot for each lot in the Ranch,
Charges will be $150 per lot, semi-annually, with billing dates of July 1, 2012 and January 1,
2013. Invoices are considered delinquent if not paid within 30 days of the billing date.

Dated: Columbus, MT June 15, 2012



